## All Saints Upton C.E. Primary School

## Hough Green Road, Widnes, Cheshire, WA8 4PG

Telephone: 0151 257 2450
Acting Headteacher: Mrs E Boyden
e-mail: head.allsaintsupton@halton.gov.uk



Dear Parents / Carers,

As the weather is becoming much warmer, it is important that children come to school prepared for the weather. In school, we like to make the most of the weather we have and sometimes take the opportunity to work outside.

Please ensure children come to school with sun cream on when appropriate. Children may also bring a sun hat and sunglasses in for break times.

Children should bring their own water bottle to school as we cannot always provide cups of water. Water bottles should be filled up at the start of each day and children will have an opportunity to refill them during their break times thoughout the day.

All children should also have correct school shoes on everyday. If this is not possible for any reason, please speak with your child's class teacher.

Please ensure all items coming into school are clearly named and identifiable.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you for your continued support,

Mrs Clark.

Grow, Strive, Achieve -Together

















